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I am in favor of Ordinance 220961. Please do not let developers ruin
our city by cutting down all our valuable trees.

Growing the urban forest was one strategy listed in the city’s climate
plan, passed in October 2022. Plans like that mean nothing if we don’t
act on them. Also, it’s estimated that without intervention, the
city’s tree canopy will lose 330 acres a year.

Don't let greed ruin our city!

Mary Espinoza
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